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News and updates for  
Great-West Life plan members.

Benefits NewsLine

Preferred Vision Service to be discontinued effective  
January 1, 2018
We’ve been pleased to include the Preferred Vision Service (PVS) as an added feature to our group benefits for 
several years. However the service will be discontinued effective January 1, 2018 because the service provider is 
disbanding.

This notice serves as an addendum to your group benefits booklet. 

The removal of the service is beyond our control. References to PVS will be removed from your booklet the next time 
it is updated. In the meantime, please disregard any mentions of PVS in your current booklet. 

The content of this NewsLine is for general use and informational purposes only. It is not intended to be legal or tax advice. The content of this 
NewsLine is based on information available at the time of publication, which is subject to change. Efforts have been made to ensure the accuracy 
of the information contained in this NewsLine. However, it may contain errors or omissions or become out of date following publication. You may 
wish to consult your professional advisor(s) about your particular circumstances.


